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Love to learn, Love God, Love one another. Love to learn, Love God, Love one another.

Welcome to our newsletter, please take the time to read the

newsletter so you know what is going on in school. If you would prefer

a paper copy, please contact the school office.

Car Park

Just a reminder only staff and 

visitors should be accessing the 

car park (unless you have 

already spoken to the office 

regarding disability access).

All children and parents/ carers 

should enter via the main 

entrance only.

This is to keep everyone safe. 

Labelling

To help your child to find their 

own items of clothing please 

ensure every item of clothing 

and footwear is clearly 

labelled.

Contact Details
Just a reminder please ensure 

we have the most up to date 

contact details for you.

Follow us on Facebook & Instagram –
St. Werburgh’s C E Primary

Our superstars 
(Week ending 22nd & 29th September)

Stars of the week Work of the week Milkshake winners

Snack Time

Our new offer of warm snacks at 

break time is proving very 

popular. 

Just a reminder if you don’t want 

your child to order snacks please 

speak to the school office.

All snacks are charged to your 

Arbor account.

We raised £146.79.

Thank you for your 
support.



Love to learn, Love God, Love one another. Love to learn, Love God, Love one another.

Got a concern?

It is vital that you encourage your child to speak to staff 
immediately if they have a concern or worry. It is much 
easier and far more effective if a situation is dealt with at the 
time rather than several hours or days later.

If you do have a concern regarding your child, your first
point of contact is your child’s class teacher. You can
contact them via the office or via the class email address.
They will make contact with you as soon as they are able.

Reception – reception@tmpf.staffs.sch.uk
Year 1 – yearone@tmpf.staffs.sch.uk
Year 2 – yeartwo@tmpf.staffs.sch.uk
Year 3 – yearthree@tmpf.staffs.sch.uk
Year 4 – yearfour@tmpf.staffs.sch.uk

Year 5 – yearfive@tmpf.staffs.sch.uk
Year 6 – yearsix@tmpf.staffs.sch.uk

If the concern is more serious or if there is a safeguarding
concern, please make contact Miss Ainsworth or Miss
Keeling via the school office.

We are here to help.

Dates for your diary

Tuesday 10th October – World Mental Health Day

Tuesday 10th October – Flu vaccinations

Monday 23rd October – Year 5 visit to Leek Fire Station

Monday 30th October – Half term

Monday 6th November – INSET Day SCHOOL CLOSED

Tuesday 7th November – Children return to school

13th – 17th November – Anti-Bullying Week

Thursday 30th November – St. Andrew's Day Assembly

Tuesday 12th December – Year 4 & 5 Bikeability

Wednesday 13th December – Year 4 & 5 Bikeability

Friday 22nd December – School closes for Christmas

Monday 8th January – INSET Day SCHOOL CLOSED

Tuesday 9th January – Children return to school

Monday 12th February – Half term

Friday 22nd March – School closes for Easter

Monday 8th April – INSET Day – SCHOOL CLOSED

Tuesday 9th April - Children return to school

Monday 6th May – Bank holiday

Monday 27th May – Half term

Friday 19th July – School closes for the summer
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